
 

 
Faith     Forgiveness     Caring     Respect     Wisdom     Equality     Truth 

 
 

 

9th September 2016 

 

Swimming lessons for Year 5  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Swimming lessons will be starting next week for Year 5.  The children will be walking to and 

from the pool at Waltham Forest College, and will return to school by 3.30pm.   Swimming is 

part of the National Curriculum, and as such, all children are expected to take part. 

 

Class 5 Wilson will be swimming every Tuesday and Classes 5 Attlee and 5 Morris will swim 

every Wednesday.  The children will need to bring with them a full swimming kit consisting 

of swimming costume/Speedos, towel, goggles, a swimming hat and 50p for a locker. 

 

No earrings or any jewellery are allowed to be worn in the pool.  Studs and small sleepers 

should be removed, preferably before your child comes to school. 

 

The children are not to use creams or aerosols whilst they are at the pool. 

 

As always we would appreciate parent helpers to accompany Year 5, especially for the 

return walk back to school.  If you are able to help, please see your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Faye Rider 
Head of School 
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